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Dear Parents, Guardians and students 

Greetings from Notre Dame of Holy Cross School, Salem -140.  

          We incredibly wish to thank all the parents for your continued 

support throughout the Academic year 2022-2023.    We really believe 

that we have honestly taken good care of your (our) children.  Your 

continuous reassurance and collaboration charged us in providing your 

(our) children with the unquestionable services.  We naturally and honestly 

thank you for allowing us to be a part of your children’s daily routine. It is 

joy to be with them and for them.   You have been so supportive to do 

everything during the academic year and it has been an honour for us to 

appreciate and value your generous understanding.  Thank you so much for 

the trust.   

 

Thank you for the understanding  

Bro. Maria Suresh,csc 

Principal 

 


